
UPDATE:  August 14, 2025  

  

WWAALLTTZZ    CCLLAASSSSEESS  

FFOORR  BBEEGGIINNNNEERRSS 
  

FALL 2025 

 

__________________________________ 
 

No classes will be held in August. 

Classes may be held in September. 

Classes will definitely be held in October. 

To keep abreast of the latest news on classes: 

•  Watch for a classified ad in the PQB News 

•  Check "www.redbluedancestudio.com" for an update 

•  CONTACT:   Ray Chesin 
 rchesin@shaw.ca 
 250-228-8755 
 

__________________________________ 

 
I look forward very much to seeing you all 
out on a dance floor... somewhere, and soon! 
 


